

Service Centres

4/19 Davey Street Mandurah 6/89 Duchess Street Busselton phone (08) 9534 7788 phone (08) 9752 2855

20 June 2017

Mr Tony Battersby Chief Executive Officer Bunbury – Harvey Regional Council Po Box 111 AUSTRALIND WA 6233

Dear Mr Battersby,

Bunbury - Harvey Regional Council

3 - JUL 2017

RECEIVED

Michael Grove, AccordWest Intensive Engagement Worker, has informed me of the donation made by the Bunbury-Harvey Regional Council of 10 tons of soil and offering an additional 10 tons at a discounted rate. I would like to express my appreciation for your generous contribution to our community project, 'Our Lot'. Contributions like these allow AccordWest to continue supporting some of the most vulnerable people in our community.

I would like to recognise all the local government and businesses that have donated to this project by including their logos on the 'Our Lot' signage and related promotional material. If you would be interested in providing us with your company logo, please contact Simone Bush on 9729 9011 or pa@accordwest.com.au.

We are confident that 'Our Lot' will provide members of the community with a place to connect, feel supported and gain valuable life skills. We anticipate 'Our Lot' will be completed by the end of August 2017 and look forward to sending you an invitation to the opening.

Yours sincerely

Neil Hamilton Chief Executive Officer

